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NEW COMMUNITY PARTNER:
The Colorado Mambo Orchestra!

We are so excited about our partnership with the
Colorado Mambo Orchestra!

Founder and Musical Director, Dr. Raul Murciano Jr.,
is the newest member of the ESC board of directors
and we are thrilled to have him and his colleague
Gerardo Aguillon join us each month as they share
their incredible professional experience and musical
skill with our students.

If you haven't already had the chance to hear the
Colorado Mambo Orchestra perform, they will be at
the Brown Palace every Wednesday from 5-8pm


https://www.elsistemacolorado.org/
https://www.facebook.com/ColoradoMamboOrchestraOfficial
https://www.facebook.com/reel/2352882038219768/?s=single_unit
https://givebutter.com/ja7HPk

until February 22. More information can be found on
their Facebook page.

GUEST ARTIST VISIT:
Daniela Guzman Eguez & Jon Wasserman

Soprano singer Daniela Guzman Eguez
and Baroque guitarist Jon Wasserman
performed for our students and spoke
about their experience as professional
musicians. For many students, this was
their first experience of the operal

We are truly inspired by these talented
musicians and grateful for visits from
guests who want to inspire the next
generation of musicians!

JOIN THE LOVE CAMPAIGN!

From now until Valentine’s Day (February 14), we are spreading the love and joy of music
with the Love Campaign! You can spread the love by dedicating your monthly donation to
someone you care about and we’ll send something special in return.

The impact of your gift will be doubled as a generous donor has pledged to match every
dollar raised up to $5,000.

More info here:


https://www.facebook.com/ColoradoMamboOrchestraOfficial
https://www.elsistemacolorado.org/?form=FUNWGECXYBT

THELOVE ©
cAMPAmNﬂ

#spreadthelove

We love what Markyiah had to say about why she LOVES coming to ESC to learn the
violin!

Become a Monthly Donor Today!

EL SISTEMA USA YOUTH AMBASSADOR:
Congratulations Marieli!

We are so incredibly proud of cello student, Marieli,
who was accepted as an El Sistema USA Youth
Ambassador.

She was 1 of only 8 students selected to participate
for this extremely competitive role!

She will be a representative of El Sistema Colorado
and presenting at the National Symposium at Butler
University in Indiana on March 9-11, 2023.

VISIT TO BOETTCHER HALL.:
Rehearsal with Colorado Symphony Orchestra

ESC students and families visited
Boettcher Hall and sat with CSO conductor
Peter Oundjian for a Q&A about life as a
professional musician. Afterwards, students
had the opportunity to watch the Colorado
Symphony in rehearsal!


https://www.elsistemacolorado.org/?form=FUNWGECXYBT

Thank you to the Colorado Symphony
Orchestra for the unique and inspiring
experience for our young musicians!

Follow us on social media!

00

www.elsistemacolorado.org



https://www.facebook.com/El-Sistema-Colorado-216687138420805/
https://www.instagram.com/el_sistema_colorado/
http://www.elsistemacolorado.org

